CEDD to hold Slope Safety Parent-child
Carnival

The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) will hold a
Slope Safety Parent-child Carnival from December 1 to 4 at Times Square in
Causeway Bay to enhance public understanding of landslide hazards and the
importance of slope safety.

The carnival will offer fun-filled interactive games and souvenirs to
participants. There will also be display panels introducing slope safety
information.

The carnival will be held between 1lam and 8pm from December 1 to 3 and
between 1lam and 7pm on December 4 at the covered piazza of Times Square,
Causeway Bay. Admission is free. A geotechnical engineer from the CEDD will
answer questions from the public on slope safety and maintenance from 1llam to
1pm on December 3.

Members of the public can visit the Hong Kong Slope Safety website
(hkss.cedd.gov.hk/hkss/en/home/index.html) for information on slope safety.
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